
 

 

 

Thursday 21 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Banham Zoo – Wednesday 17 July 2024 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Year 7 Rewards Trip will take place at Banham Zoo.  During 
this trip students will get the opportunity to meet and see an amazing wide range of animals such 
as: giraffes, tigers, leopards, meerkats, penguins and so much more. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 17 July 2024 with students leaving by coach at 
8.00am.  Students will arrive back at school for approximately 5.00pm.   
 
The total cost of the trip, which includes entry, coach travel and a discovery session will be £25.00.  
 
Please ensure that your child has a drink and a packed lunch, as these will not be provided unless 
your child is in receipt of free school meals. Students will need to wear non-school uniform; further 
guidance will be published prior to the trip date. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity that we would strongly encourage students to take advantage of.   
  
As there is a limitation of 50 spaces available for this trip, we would advise you to complete payment 
via ParentPay as quickly as possible, as places will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis.  Please note that ParentPay payments must be made by Friday 12 April 2024.  
 
Once we have filled the spaces, a consent form will be sent to those who have successfully gained 
a place on the trip. 
  
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs R Ford 
Assistant Principal 
 


